
Building Water Systems have become 
the subject of continued changes in 
regulations and best practices in recent 
years.  As building owners and facility 
managers are challenged to keep up, 
ChemTreat can be a valued partner in 
navigating this dynamic environment. 

Minimizing the legionellosis risk associated with 
building water systems is a primary concern for 
some hospitals, hotels, and commercial buildings.  
The CDC recommends the development and 
implementation of a Water Management Plan to 
minimize the spread of legionellosis.  At least one 
state now requires them for all building owners, 
and the Center for Medicare and Medicaid Services 
requires plans for its participating hospitals.
ChemTreat can offer expert guidance and support 
to help facilities develop and execute Water 
Management Plans that comply with the ANSI/
ASHRAE Standard 188-2018:

Successful Water Management 
Plan implementation must 
be driven internally, but the 
development of a comprehensive 
plan poses a challenge  facilities 
should not have to navigate alone. 
By trusting in ChemTreat, you gain 
a partner with a global service 
team that can:
•	 Ensure the documented plan is 

compliant with CMS and other 
regulatory requirements

•	 Provide the on-site support of a 
seasoned expert to assess your 
systems and can assist with not 
only testing, but all other water 
treatment issues at your facility

Contact Us For More Info:
ChemTreat, Inc.

5640 Cox Road / Glen Allen, Virginia 23060
www.chemtreat.com

(800) 648-4579

Identify Internal Water 
Management Plan Team

Conduct Site Surveys

Generate System Descriptions & 
Flow Diagrams

Establish Control Measures & 
Corrective Actions

Create Verification & Validation 
Procedures

Build Necessary Documentation

How can ChemTreat help?
Benefits of Partnering 
with ChemTreat

Developing a Water 
Management Plan

Stay ahead of emerging regulations by partnering with ChemTreat


